
 

Bulgaria is a very actual and desired holidays place for Belarussian tourists, informed the Ambassador of the Republic of Belarus in our country
Vladimir Voronkovich during a meeting with the Governor Valcho Cholakov. According to the expectations of the diplomat there will be no
decrease of their tourists in this sommer season and the levels from last year will be kept.

Cholakov presented the opportunities for investments in Burgas Region and suggested an expansion of the cooperation between both states in
a cultural-economic aspect.

The Governor emphasized as a good practice the staff exchange in the field of tourism and its positive effect on the branch. He underlined that
Burgas Region has a partnership with Belorussian Gomel Region since 2007.
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